

Primary Principal's Newsletter

Swimming Gala

Our 6th annual swimming gala will be held this Saturday from 8am. If you haven't signed up yet, there is still time! You can pick up a registration form from the Primary School Office. This is our final charitable event of the year where all proceeds will be going to Angkor Children's Hospital and Kantha Bopha. We are expecting a great morning of swimming races with the pool open to families after the final event

We look forward to seeing you on Saturday morning!



Nursery enjoyed dramatising animal movements and sounds

Parents' Meetings 11th-14th June

After our final assessment week, we will be holding parents meetings during the week beginning 11th June. During the meeting, your child's teacher will let you know how they have achieved during the year, what they need to work on next and how you can help at home. You can sign up for a meeting with your child's class teacher at the office. It is very important that you see your child's teacher at this time and they will be happy to see you are interested in finding out how they are doing.



Assessment Week - 28th-31st May

Our final Assessment Week of this year is fast approaching. These will be the students last assessments before moving up to their next year group. All students have worked hard this year and you can help your child to be 100% prepared for their assessments by ensuring they are doing the following at home:

- ⇒ Completing their homework;
- ⇒ Reading and completing their reading log:
- ⇒ Eating healthily and not too soon before going to bed;
- ⇒ Making sure they get enough uninterrupted sleep each night. It is recommended that children between the ages of 5 and 11 get between 9 and 11 hours sleep each night;
- ⇒ Eating a healthy breakfast before coming to school each morning.

International Week 7th-11th May

International Week will be held 7th-11th May. During the week each class will research a country from around the world, finishing with the students taking a tour around the school to discover what they can about each country. We would welcome any parents who would like to come in during this week and talk to a class about their country. Or, if you would like to teach your child's class a song, dance or share some food we would welcome that also. If you have not yet signed up, and would like to, please talk to your child's class teacher or contact the Primary School Office.

Summer School

Once again, we will be running our Summer Programme from 2nd -27th July 2018. For more information and to register, please visit the office and pick up a registration form.

We offer a 5% discount on registration before 31st May 2018.



Ms Sylvie & Ms Li

Ms Sylive will be beginning her maternity leave on 1st June this year. We would like to take this opportunity to wish her all the best during her final months of pregnancy. When we return from our holidays we will look forward to finding out whether you have a boy or girl and meeting your bundle of happiness.

We would also like to welcome Ms Li who will be working alongside Mr Pan in our Chinese department.



5A learnt about irreversible changes by cooking some scrambled eggs. Surprisingly, they couldn't get the eggs back to their original state!

Education is the passport to the future, for tomorrow belongs to those who prepare for it today.

Malcolm X

The school will be closed for an in-service training day on

Friday 1st June.
Only the adults will need to be in school!

Remember to bring a healthy snack to school each day



Star of the Month

We would like to welcome parents to our next Star of the Month assemblies at 8am on:

Tuesday 5th June- Nursery-Year 1 (Year 1 performing)

Wednesday 6th June - Year 2-Year 6 (4B performing)

The children are very excited about their performances and have been practising hard.

Afternoon Day Care for Reception 1 and Nursery has started. If you are interested, please see the office for information.